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Date: Thursday 5 January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: DAD’S PHOTOGRAPHY/MADE OF MONEY 
 
We are pleased to announce that we have 3 special family learning workshops happening at St 
Mark’s school this term that have been developed by Quaker Social Action. The sessions are a fun 
and informative way of helping your child understand money through photography and have been 
developed especially for fathers to help their children. Grandparents and uncles are also welcome to 
attend. 
 
The sessions will take place alongside your child from 9.am on three consecutive Thursdays: January 
19, 26 and February 2nd. To attend you must have a child in school who is aged 6 or above. 
 
 
The course facilitator is Mostofa Uddin and he is the Development and National partnership worker 
for ‘Made of Money’ and has lots of experience in running this course. 
 
Please note that we only have space for 10 fathers/grandparents/uncles and you must be willing to 
allow your child to come out of class for 90 minutes. 
 

 
If you would like to register you interest in this course please fill out the slip below and return it to the 
school’s office. 
 
Thank you 
Ayesha Taylor 
School Home Support Practioner 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Yes please I would like to attend the Dad’s Photography workshops starting on Thursday 19 January. 
 
 
My name is………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
My child’s name is…………………………………………………………………..Year……………………. 
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